


    

        

     

      

            
          

  

     

   

    

  

  

 

 

 

 

        

              
                 

               
    

          

         

     

  

 

     

Q7. Please provide further information in relation to the previous question. e.g. why you
do or do not consider the Local Plan to be legally compliant or sound.

a. proper consultation ( under reg 18 has not taken place. I was unaware of the consultation meeting at

Sandford village hall on 24 th Jan until after the event.Consultation can only be valid if meetings are

publicised.

b.There is no evidence of any 'exceptional circumstances' that would allow the Grenoble Road Site 

to be removed from the Green Belt.

c. Insuffucient co operation with other agencies eg Highways England and too little consideration of

transport and sustainability of the local environment.

Q8. Please set out any modifications you consider necessary to make the Local Plan
legally compliant or sound, having regard to your comments above. (NB - any non-
compliance with the duty to co-operate is incapable of modification at examination). It will
be helpful if you could put forward your suggested wording of any policy or text as
precisely as possible.

a.Proper consultations should be made and well publicised in advance.

b.The Grenoble Road site should remain in the Green Belt.

The Green Belt land South of Grenoble Road should be taken out of this Local Plan 2034. 

The proposed number of new houses far exceeds what what would be sustainable in terms of

transport and the already congested roads in the locality.

Q10. Would you like to participate at the oral part of the examination, which takes place
as part of the examination process?

No

Q11. Would you like to comment on another policy or paragraph?

No

Page 106: Future contact preferences  

Q354. As explained in our data protection statement, in line with statutory regulations you
will be contacted by the programme officer (and where necessary the council) with
relevant updates on the Local Plan. South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District
Councils have a shared planning policy database. If you would like to be added to our
database to receive updates on other planning policy consultations, please tick the
relevant district box(es) below:

I would like to be added to the database to receive planning policy updates for South Oxfordshire




